
-----Original Message----- 
From: Doig Ian-IANDOIG1 [mailto:Ian.Doig@motorola.com]  
Sent: 02 May 2001 16:31 
To: 'kevin.holley@bt.com'; 'Friedhelm' 
Subject: Nomination for 3GPP TSG-T WG2 Vice-Chairman Position 
 
 
 
Kevin, Friedhelm 
Please accept this mail on behalf of Phil Gilchrist nominating Mr. Rob 
Lockhart as a candidate 
for the vacancy of the Vice-Chairman of 3GPP TSG-T WG2 
Ian 
 
Dear T2 colleagues, 
 
Motorola, Inc. would like to nominate Mr. Rob Lockhart as a candidate 
for the vacancy of the Vice-Chairman of 3GPP TSG-T WG2. We believe that 
Rob will be able to positively contribute to the group and also believe 
that Rob's active participation in such a variety of inter-related 
standardization groups will be of great help in terms of 
cross-pollination in this position (e.g., 3GPP T2, WAP Forum, Bluetooth 
SIG, IrDA, SyncML). Within Motorola, Rob has been in a leading 
standardization position, has shown great leadership and proven 
technical skills. 
 
Motorola is committed to the 3GPP standards process and to maintaining 
the good progress and spirit of the TSG-T and the T2 group, in 
particular. We shall provide all the necessary support to Rob in this 
position. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Philip Gilchrist 
Director of PCS Global Standards 
Motorola, Inc. 
 



Candidate: Vice Chair of 3GPP TSG-T2 

 

Background:  

Rob Lockhart’s applicable standards background is in cellular, data 
synchronisation, wireless packet data, one- and two-way paging, wireless 
personal area networks, wireless disabilities issues, and wireless surveillance 
(CALEA) standards. 

 

Rob’s technical background spans a quarter of a century in wireless 
infrastructure, networks, and applications plus he has been involved in standards 
for over a decade in multiple arenas ranging from cellular to infrared.  He has 
held board, chair, co-chair, or editor positions in such diverse groups as the 
Infrared Data Association, the WAP Forum, Bluetooth SIG, the Personal 
Communications Industry Association, and the American Mobile 
Telecommunications Association. 

 

Rob joined Motorola in 1974 and has been working on 3GPP Terminal 
standardisation for the last two years and has attended all T2 meetings during 
that time as the Motorola T1 delegate. 

 


